
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                

  
   

  

 

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

         

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from  

   the team 

  

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

 Mon 21st Feb – First day back 

 Tues 22nd Feb – Number day 

 Tues 1st March – Parents in for stories (2.30) 

 Weds 2nd March – Parents in for stories 

(2.30) 

 Thurs 3rd March – World book day (Costume 

or PJs) 

 Fri 4th March - Tues 1st March – Parents in for 

stories (2.30) 

  

  

English 

This week is intergenerational 

week so we have been writing 

letters to the elderly. We 

picked apart what makes a 

letter successful and examined 

where the address needs to go 

and the language we should use 

such as ‘Dear’ and ‘Yours 

sincerely’. In their letters the 

children shared lots of their 

new historical knowledge and 

asked lots of questions for to 

learn even more. 

Science 

We have continued to think 

about what would be best to 

build a roof. This week we 

tested different materials to 

see which would be the 

strongest. We slowly added 

more and more weights until the 

material finally broke. 

Maths 

We have begun looking at 

money this week. The 

children recapped their 

knowledge of recognising 

different coins and their 

value and later in the 

week we challenged 

ourselves and applied our 

addition skills to use 

these coins to make 

different amounts. 

DT 

We have looked at how to eat healthily the last few 

weeks and this week we applied our knowledge to 

create a heathy eating invention! The children all 

designed a machine to help people it healthily. We had 

lots of great ideas including a hoover that sucks sugar 

out of food! 

Phonics 

This week we have been 

learning the rules for tion and 

sion. We learnt that a tion 

makes a “shun” sound and sion 

makes a “zhun” sound. 

 

Next week’s words: cold, 

gold, hold, told, every 

Other curriculum subjects 
History- Solar power 

PE- Striking and fielding 

RE- Prayers 

Music- Improvising 

PSHE – Teamwork 

 

 

On behalf of the entire Ruby 

team, I would like to thank 

you for your continued 

support throughout this half 

term. Have lots of fun next 

week and make some 

memories – Mr Ainley 


